NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
DENVER SOUTHEAST SUBURBAN WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT,
D/B/A PINERY WATER AND WASTEWATER DISTRICT,

TO BE HELD JOINTLY WITH THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
PARKER WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT
ON JUNE 12,2014

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a special meeting of the Board of Directors of Denver
Southeast Suburban Water and Sanitation District, d/b/a Pinery Water and Wastewater District,
Douglas County, Colorado (the “Pinery District™), to be held jointly with the Board of Directors
of Parker Water and Sanitation District, Douglas County, Colorado (the “Parker District™), will
be held on Thursday, June 12, 2014 from 5:30 p.m. to approximately 7:00 p.m. at the Parker
District’s North Wastewater Reclamation Facility located at 18100 E. Woodman Drive, Parker,
Colorado 80134.

The meeting will be held to allow members of the Boards of Directors of the Pinery District and
the Parker District to meet each other and discuss shared concerns. There will be no Board

action items.
The meeting is open to the public.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF DENVER
SOUTHEAST SUBURBAN WATER AND SANITATION
DISTRICT, D/B/A PINERY WATER AND WASTEWATER
DISTRICT

/s/ Robert T, Greene
Chairman

Date posted: June (:_,H‘, 2014

IADATAUBRDSSWSD\MtgNotices\201 4\SpecialMtgNotice_Junel12_2014.doc
6/6/2014 9:08:00 AM



